Headley Cricket Club – Photography and Video Policy

It is not the club’s intention to prevent parents taking pictures of or filming their children.

However, photographs/images are not to be taken at matches without the prior permission of the parents/carers of the children. This permission can be given by proxy, by the coach of each team only after parental consent has been granted, as indicated on the club membership form.

If no consent has been given for a child on the club membership form, then it is to be made known to the relevant person of the other team (coach/team manager) so that the appropriate person(s) taking photo’s/filming for the other team is aware and can avoid taking photo’s/filming that particular child.

If photographs/video’s are to be taken the children will be informed and they will be advised that if they have any concerns regarding this they can report it to the team manager.

Concerns regarding the inappropriate or intrusive photography/filming should be reported to the club Welfare Officer and recorded in the same manner as any other child protection concern.

The use of any images of children (on the web or in the media) will only be permitted with parents/carers consent and any such pictures will not bear the name(s) of the children pictured.

Headley Cricket Club will, from time to time, use video equipment as a coaching aid. However, this will not occur where express permission has not been given on the player profile form. Any video footage will be stored securely and will be deleted/destroyed when a parent requests this, or when the material is no longer needed.

